
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Monday, August 1, 2022 8:14 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20210015 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05116-2022 

Attachments: Senior Citizen Request.; RE We Can 't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20210015. 

Thank you! 
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Antonia Hover

From: charley7722@aol.com
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 12:05 PM
To: eric.silagy@fpl.com
Cc: ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; Office of Chairman Fay; Shonna McCray; Ellen Plendl; 

fl23response@mail.house.gov; denis.mcdonough@va.gov; carolyn.soucy@va.gov; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of 
Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner La Rosa; nperez@local10.com; 
investigate@local10.com; newsdesk@local10.com

Subject: Senior Citizen Request.

Mr. Eric Silagy,                    Chairman    www.fpl.com  
 
Good Day !     FPSC Docket #  20210015       FPSC Tracking No's    187688    187738      FPL Account 
#   26582  57510 
 
Senior Citizen Request : 
 
Ref : 
 
Mr. Alberto Fernandez-  Corporate Office :  1-844- 893- 9894   x  13 
 
The above individual has called me in your behalf several times, to no avail . 
 
The above individual has also offered me no courteous resolution, and has tired to confuse, and also pacify me 
as well. 
 
I am once again respectfully asking your office to kindly remove the unwarranted charge that has been 
inappropriately added to my monthly electrical bill. 
 
I am retired, and living on a fixed income as a US Navy Veteran. 
 
I also suffer from PTSD, and Tinnitus. 
 
Single Household.   No AC, and No Hot Water Heater. 
 
Silver Sneakers- Aetna Medicare member. 
 
Thank You For Your Kind Consideration Sir. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Michael J. Walsh 
 
Senior Citizen- 82 Years Young 
 
Hollywood, Fl. 
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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 8:13 AM
To: 'belindagutierrez@icloud.com'
Subject: RE: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Dear Ms. Gutierrez: 
 
Thank you for your email, dated July 31, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The 
Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20210015-EI, Petition for rate increase by 
Florida Power & Light Company. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850) 413-6042 
 
 

From: Maria Gutierrez <info@email.actionnetwork.org>  
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 1:35 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

 

Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Maria Gutierrez  

belindagutierrez@icloud.com  
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3580 Gull Rd  

Palm Beach Gardens , Florida 33410 

 

  

 

 




